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• We have sized up the mezzanine
  received donations of toilet bowel,
  sink, hand basin, water heaters and
  clean room door.

• Reece Plumbing and others have
  been stellar but the real champs     	     	
  have been scroungers Bob and   		   
Kevin.
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Thanks to Doug and Gary for their contribution to this Newsletter

It’s Done! 
Yes, we now have the new 
extension to the Shed.
Albeit, it’s the outer shell but it’s
there.
Personally I am surprised at the
extra room it provides. Just a pity
we can’t yet get tyhe use of it.
For those who haven’t availed
themselves of the Zoom effect
(more of this inside the Newsletter)
here are the latest highlights.

• With the City of Subiaco’s
  generosity, we have doubled the 
  size of the shed.

• We hace reached the first critical
  mark - lockup stage and heading
  towards fit-out.

• Window security screens have
  been installed.

• Drains will be in place soon.

• The old roller doors are gone.

• Architects drafts have been
  vetted and we have asked for    	    	   
` power points throughout.
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George Lawson is standing on the
Mezzanine Floor which will be used
for storage.
You will notice mid-image the two
new Roller Doors. One leading
to Morning Tea into the Park.

At this stage the main
structure/shell is complete
(See overleaf).

So, all we need is completion and
fair weather (and an end to that
which shall remain nameless) ...
Below is an artist’s impression
of the interior (actually Doug’s
impression).

The “Quiet Room” is seen at the 
rear at the right of the image.
To the left rear is the Metal Work
room.
Left foreground is ther new toilet
area (no losing the key!).
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The new toilet area being created.

And if you wondered why it has taken so 
long, this is the “Crew”
that was engaged at the start of the proj-
ect.
They didn’t last long!

Land reclamation ....
The old car park being removed.

Do we need 
this bit?
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Shazam! Your New Shed
Although it looks much larger than
the original shed this is due to the
angle of the photograph.
The roof line is higher but floor
area is about the same as the “old”
shed.

The new toilet is to the right of the
Roller door with access just inside
the roller door.
You may notice there is a door at
the end of the new shed.
This will open up to a paved area
leading to the new car park.



The Editor was trying to avoid the
“Elephant in the Room”, however
these items were presented for
inclusion in this edition (sorry).

Day 12, Quarantine ....

I’ll give you a hint
.... it’s not coronavirus
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